Gary Chu DDS, MS 1130 Sunnyslope Dr Racine, WI 53406 262 884-0255

Commission of Public Works Richard Jones 303 City Hall 730 Washington Av Racine, WI 53403

January 15, 2010

Dear Sir,

This letter is to request an agenda item for the meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 26, 2010 at 5:30pm.

The Racine Yacht Club is pleased to host the United States National F-18 Catamaran Sailing Championships on August 6-13, 2010. The Racine Yacht Club has hosted national championships many times in years past, most recently in 2006. It is expected that up to 100 teams will compete from across the United States Canada, Europe and Australia. Racing will take place within one mile off of North Beach and be visible to spectators on shore. All event activities will take place at the yacht club.

Our request is for special parking lot use for the parking of 20' boat trailers and several recreational vehicles during the course of the event. This has worked well in prior years with the use of the two small parking lots immediately next to the RYC...the one on the south-side, and the one on the west-side at the end of Barker St by the RYC entrance. The RV parking will be contained to the south lot, and the small trailers will be neatly ordered in the west lot. Other conditions as needed will certainly be enforced.

This request is identical as was granted for this event in 2006. All worked well for everyone. We respectfully ask for this same consideration in 2010. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gary Chu

I apologice that I cannot be present at the heeting Jan 26 at 5:30 pm as I will be working. Please let me know if my presence is necessary. 2M. : word 20:01 0102-61-NOT